
What’s Happening at School… 
 

Our PHE 10 and Active Living courses 
wrapped up on November 10th.  These 
courses will be offered again in early 
spring, once the weather gets warmer. 
These students participated in a Laser 
Tag field trip at LASERTRON as a final 
activity!  Very fun!!! 

School Updates… 
• Report Cards were published on MyEd 

today.  Please look for a separate email. 
 

Looking forward… 
• Dec 13—17—Spirit Week 
• December 17—Last day of classes before 

Winter Break 
 

Below you will find information regarding…. 

• Youth Space  

AND…. Career Education Information…. 
• On-line employment training 

South Surrey/White Rock Learning Centre 
#13-2320 King George Blvd., Surrey, BC  V4A 5A5 

Phone:  604-536-0550  |  Email:  whiterocklc@surreyschools.ca 

Community Update! 
November 19, 2021 

Website:  surreyschools.ca/schools/whiterocklc 
Download our APP - Raven’s Nest  |  Follow us on Twitter@RavensWrlc 

MINDFULNESS GROUP  
Sessions running on Mondays @ 10:45—11:45 

We have started a Mindfulness Group on Mondays!   
This opportunity is being provided by our Youth Worker, Simran, and our  
Counsellor, Gurj.  

 
CHILD DEVELOPMENT and  

CAREGIVING 12 
This elective course was launched on 
Monday. It is the first time we have 
offered this course, and we have a 

fantastic group of students  
enrolled. The course is being taught by 

our teacher, Jamie.  It is an  
excellent option for students  

considering careers in education, 
healthcare, recreation, mental health 

and childcare. 

DEE 
Sadly, next week 
will be the last 
week for our  

secretary Dee.  
We are  

going to miss her 
like crazy! 

Thank you for 
everything Dee. 

All the best. 

ABORIGINAL STORYTELLING SERIES 
The five Learning Centres in the Surrey School District  have be given the  

opportunity to host an  
Aboriginal Storytelling Series. This five week series  

began last Tuesday and will continue until December 8. Each week, an Elder 
is visiting one Learning Centre, and students are invited to participate by  

listening to the Elder’s story.  Each session is live streamed so that students 
at all five sites, can hear each story told. 

On Wednesday of this week, we had Gitxsan Elder Brenda Wesley at our 
school.  Participating staff and students were delighted to be a part of this 

special event. 
The next storytelling is Wednesday, Nov 24 @ 11:45 in Jennifer’s room! 



For Your Information... 





Career Education Information 
Talk to our Career Facilitator, Susan Martin, for more information about the opportunities below.  

Phone:  604-536-0550, ext. 3103 
Email:  martin_susan@surreyschools.ca 



Have a great weekend! 


